
WELCOME TO NURSERY! 
 

Welcome to Nursery! It has been lovely meeting everyone at the door last week.  I am looking forward to teaching your children 

and helping them grow into happy and confident learners.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to come, 

and ask me or the other adults in the class as we would love to help        

-Miss Edwards 

Staff: 

Miss Edwards 

Miss Sharp 

Miss Gaskell 

Miss Eisen 

Topics this year:  

• Our community 

• Festivals and celebrations 

• 5 senses 

• Oinks, barks, and roars 

• Crazy Creations  

• Time for change 

 



 

 

 

Registration 

Doors open at 8:30, and register is taken at 8:55. 

 

Breakfast 

We provide free breakfast for all children each morning, the choice is from bagels or cereal. Children also receive a 

piece of fruit in the afternoon for snack, 

 

Uniform 

We kindly ask that all uniform is labelled to help ensure all children go home with their own uniform.  We also would like 

to point out that at times children may come home with paint on their clothes or may get messy, however messy play 

plays a big factor to learning within early years and if they do come back a little bit messy it will mean that they have 

had a fun learning day! Despite this we do provide aprons for children playing in paint or water.  

 

School lunches 

 The school menu includes two hot options and the choice of sandwiches or jacket potatoes.  



Toys 

We do understand that children may want to bring toys in as this can be exciting, however we do please ask to refrain 

from doing this as this may cause issues and they may get lost. 

 

 

Class dojo 

Class dojo is a useful platform that helps with communication between parent and teacher, many parents are now 

signed up on the platform. The platform enables teachers to upload information that the class may need to know or 

upload photographs. If you would like to sign up and have not yet please ask and we will help you sign up.  

 

  

 


